
St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission 
June 14, 2018 
 
The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the town offices.  In attendance were Lauren 

Järvi, Andy Dussault, Bryan LeBlanc and Chad Whitehead 

  

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:00 AM.   

 

Bryan moved to approve the minutes for the May 3 meeting.  Andy seconded the motion which 

was unanimously approved.   

 

The warrant was approved and signed. 

 

Andy provided a printed copy of a sign for the Center Village Center Burying Yard as designed 

by ATD Sign.  Bryan moved to have them proceed with making a 2’X 4’ sign as proposed of a 

material that is projected to last for 75 years for a total of $456.01 per an earlier ATD quote.  

Andy seconded the motion and it was approved unanimously.  Artistic doves will be included at 

the top of the sign. 

 

Discussion continued about having ATD create a similar sign for the Grove Cemetery, where 

there currently is an old descriptive sign of rules.  Andy moved that ATD be contacted regarding 

this.  Bryan seconded.  Unanimously approved.  Andy will contact ATD. 

 

Andy moved to authorize the Town Clerk to send the deed books out to restoration and 

preservation, with a cost up to $2,000.  Seconded by Bryan.  Unanimously approved. 

 

Andy moved that we officially set our regular meeting date to be the second Thursday of each 

month.  Seconded by Bryan.  Unanimously approved. 

 

Our next regular meeting will be on July12.  A special meeting will be held on June 28 at the 

Center Village Burying Yard to review condition of trees that may need trimming, as well as 

stones and overall maintenance needs.  Lauren will inquire re services for repairing and restoring 

old stones. 

 

Andy moved to adjourn at 9:18.  Seconded by Bryan.  Unanimously approved. 

 

 

 


